MW D TR L ORI

February 27, 1995

Via Priority Mail

Commissioner of Public Lands
State of New Mexico

310 Old Santa Fe Trail

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Oil Conservation Division

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Dept.
P. O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-2088

Re: Commercial Determination
Button Up Unit No. 2 Well
Button Up Unit
872 Section 3 and All of
Section 10, T9S-R32E
Lea County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

MW Petroleum Corporation hereby requests a Commercial Determination of the captioned well.

This well was spud on September 29, 1994, and completed on November 28, 1994 (copy of Form C-105
is attached). Initial production began on November 30, 1994, at 144 BOPD and 0 BWPD. On February
12, 1995, the well was making 184 BOPD and 0 BWPD. The cumulative production during that period
was 15,279 barrels of oil (average of 206.5 barrels of oil per day).

MW Petroleum Corporation feels that this is a commercial well and requests an approved Commercial
Determination by the Oil Conservation Division.

Should you require any additional data, please call me at (713)296-6369.
Very truly yours,

MW PE ﬁEUM CQRPORATION

Vs Senior Staff Fandman
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